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Cazier, Tim

From: Carter, Stephanie S [sscarter@blm.gov]
Sent: Thursday, April 26, 2012 9:12 AM
To: Cazier, Tim
Subject: Response to CC&V Amendment Application
Attachments: 042612 CC&V letter.jpg

Tim, 

 

I’m attaching a copy of the letter that will be going out in the mail today regarding CC&V’s amendment application. It 

does look like we may have some issues/clarification needs with regards to land ownership in the proposed additional 

acreage areas. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Stephanie S. Carter, P.G. 
Geologist 
Bureau of Land Management 
Royal Gorge Field Office 
3028 E Main Street 
Canon City, CO 81212 
719-269-8551 
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